
 

Latest issue of E-News (15/12/2022):  

 

 

(1) Food Safety Advice on Winterly Season 

 

Winter has arrived, and Poon Choi, hot pot, and turkeys come to mind. Follow these 

useful advice on food safety to ensure safe and healthy eating for holiday. 

 

Please click into the webpage for details: 

https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/whatsnew/whatsnew_sfst/whatsnew_sfst.html  

 

 

(2) Five Keys to Food Safety 

 

Many cases of foodborne illness occur sporadically and are often caused by preventable 

behaviours such as consuming raw or undercooked foods and engaging in unsafe 

practices of food preparation. 

 

Please click into the webpage for details: 

https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/consumer_zone/safefood_all/five_keys.html 

 

 

(3) Test Results of Microbiological Quality of Poon Choi All Satisfactory 

 

The CFS announced the test results of a recently completed seasonal food surveillance 

project on the microbiological quality of poon choi. A total of 30 samples were collected 

and all passed the tests. 

 

Please click into the webpage for details: 

https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/press/20221205_9985.html 

 

 

(4) Food Safety Report for October 2022 

 

To deliver the latest food safety information timely to the public, the CFS announces 

the monthly “Food Safety Report”, sharing the food surveillance results. 

 

You are most welcome to read the publication at: 

https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/press/20221130_9980.html 
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